## A big thank you to...

Everyone who has done any fundraising to support us – we really appreciate everything you do, and love hearing about your activities and events so do let us know what you have planned and if we can help at fundraising@fnhospice.org.uk.



A massive thank you to **Evie** who went for the 'big chop' after growing her hair for the past three years and having 16 inches cut off - raising over £1,500 for our charity!

Thanks to the residents of **Crosland Road in Aylesbury** who organised a street Christmas Lights Switch On in November, raising over £6,000 in memory of resident Helen Willment.



Thanks to **Joe & Saskia** for asking for donations to the charity in lieu of wedding gifts, and to their generous friends and family who raised over £4,000!

Thanks to the amazing **Speen Helping Hospices** group for their continued fundraising efforts – their fundraisers last year have raised £4,500 for the hospice!

Thank you to **Doug**, who is celebrating his 70th year by visiting 70 different pubs and raising a glass to departed friends and has raised over £1,000 so far.





Thanks to **Tara Dixon** of **Stagecoach Berkhamsted & Hemel** for organising a concert, and completing Reading half marathon to raise £1,720!

Huge thanks to the teachers, students and parents at **John Hampden Grammar School** in **High Wycombe** who held a Christmas Jumper Day for us back in December raising over £700!

